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OFFICE OF THE
SECRETARY March 29, 1994

MEMORANDUM TO: James M. Taylor
Executiv ire tor for Operations

Oc'
-

FROM: ' Samuel J.- ' Secretary
/

SUBJECT: SECY-94-065 - ANNUAL REPORT ON THE U.S.
DEPARTMENT OF ENERGY'S PROGRESS IN PROVIDING
DEDICATED STORAGE FOR ALL GREATER-THAN-CLASS
C WASTE

This is to advise you that the Commission has not objected to the
proposed letter to the Department of Energy.
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cc: The Chairman
Commissioner Rogers :

Commissioner Remick
Commissioner de Planque |
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Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ACNW, ASLBP (via E-Mail)
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SECY NOTE: THIS SRM AND SECY-94-065 WILL BE MADE PUBLICLY
AVAILABLE 10 WORKING DAYS FROM THE DATE OF THIS SRM
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